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LAKEWAY NEWCOMERS CLUB 

MAY 2016 NEWSLETTER 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP: 

  
Let your new Lakeway friends and neighbors know about the Lakeway Newcomers Club and all of 

the fun, varied activities that are available.  

 

If you have any changes to your membership information, email, phones or address, please let Susan 

know so that your information is current. 

 

You can direct them to the website www.lakewaynewcomers.com. 

Or have them contact Sandy Barbari at newcomers2016yr@gmail.com or at (512) 261-1095 for more 

information.    

  
 

 

CHECK OUT OUR NEW WEBSITE.  YOUR WEBSITE TEAM, THE SHULMAN’S 
HAVE BEEN HARD AT WORK PUTTING TOGETHER A USER FRIENDLY SITE 
FOR THE CLUB.   
 
 

 

 

 

BOARD POSITIONS 

 
We have two board positions that we are looking for members that have been in the club for less than five 

years.  They are the Communications Officer and 1st Vice President/Meetings/Programs.   

 

Our Communications officer’s responsibilities include the monthly newsletter, special event notifications and 

occasionally special notices to all members.  

 

Our 1st Vice President of Meeting and Programs is responsible for coordinating all general monthly meetings of 

the Club.   

 

Our club is a great success because of committed members and needs your help. We hope you will consider 

either of these positions.  Contact our President, Eric Ovlen at eovlen@hotmail.com, or. (805) 368-9414 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.lakewaynewcomers.com/
mailto:newcomers2016yr@gmail.com
mailto:eovlen@hotmail.com


       

 

2 

SOCIAL 

 
 

Date:  Thursday, May 12th 

 

Time:  6:30 – 9:00 

 

Host:  Karen and Rand Shulman 

  108 Cog Hill Court (Flintrock Falls) 

  If you arrive after 7:00 you must use the directory, look up the Shulman’s 

  name and it will call their home and you will be let in the gate. 

 

RSVP:  Limit 70 

  rsvp.lakewaynewcomers@gmail.com 

  Carlene Denman, (512) 496-3701 

 

Food: Please bring a heavy appetizer. Please label your ingredients.  BYOB or your 

drink of choice (including water, soft drinks, etc.) 

  NO RED WINE  

 

 

GOLF: 

 
Newcomers and Newcomers Alumni  

 

Please contact Tom Cain at golf@thomascain.com if you are interested in playing this month. 

 

 
 

DINING OUT: 
 

 

New groups will be formed in May for the June-October cycle.  We have some 75 diners organized 

into groups of eight or ten who eat at different restaurants each month. The groups are mixed each 

cycle.   It is a great way to meet new folks.  If you are interested, please contact Tom or Ty Brewer at 

(512) 261-6741 or tbrewer51@hotmail.com.  CURRENT DINERS PLEASE DO NOT RESPOND UNLESS YOU 

ARE DROPPING OUT. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:rsvp.lakewaynewcomers@gmail.com
mailto:golf@thomascain.com
mailto:tbrewer51@hotmail.com
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OUT TO LUNCH BUNCH: 
 

 

This month we will going to Iron Cactus Mexican Restaurant on Thursday, May 5, at 11:30.  The reservation will 

be listed under Lakeway Newcomers.  Iron Cactus Mexican Restaurant is located in The Galleria at 13420 

Galleria Circle (512-263-9607), directly across from City Hall and the Library.  Lunch specials include 

hamburgers, chicken, and fish entrees in addition to fajitas and other Mexican dishes.  This luncheon is 

scheduled on Cinco de Mayo, so come enjoy some Mexican food with us! 

 

This event is open to both singles and couples and is a great way to meet other folks who are new to Lakeway.  

 

Please EMAIL ME at pbnannie@yahoo.com , BY TUESDAY, MAY 3, if you will attend our next luncheon. 

 

Paula Barcik 

 

512-660-3342 

          

BUNCO: 
 

 
 Date:   Monday, May 16th 
 

Time:    6:30 pm, social, 7:00 pm game 
 

 Place:  Home of Cathy Shoemaker 

              90 White Magnolia Circle, Lakeway        
 

 RSVP:   Cathy Shoemaker, catshoe@austin.rr.com  

         

Cost is $5.   BYOB, snacks will be provided. 

 

Bunko is an easy-to-learn game during which you develop new friends, enrich older relationships, and 

share news.  Join us for fun and camaraderie. 

 

 

 

WEBSITE: 

  
For the very latest Newcomers Club news, check the club website.  The address is lakewaynewcomers.com.   

 

Remember that the website-protected areas include the membership directory, replacing the old printed 

version and saving the club several hundred dollars each year.  To access the protected areas, click on the 

directory or member feedback icon and enter the user name and password.  If you do not remember this sign-

on information, please email, rshulman1@comcast.net .   This information is available to active club members 

only.                          

 

         SEE PHOTOS BELOW – HIGH 5 SPECIAL EVENT 

mailto:pbnannie@yahoo.com
mailto:catshoe@austin.rr.com
http://lakewaynewcomers.com/
mailto:rshulman1@comcast.net
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